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The proposed electric vehicle registration surcharge is excessive, punitive and is 
DOUBLE TAXATION. EV owners already pay state sales tax on charging their car 
with electricity! Anyone who drives an EV considerably exceeds the 750 KW a 
month  home exemption and pays tax on their EV charging. Driving 15000 miles a 
year would use an average 5000 Kwh which would generate OVER $250. So this bill 
would be DOUBLE TAXATION. In addition, the average electric passenger vehicle 
weighs NO more than the typical gas powered SUV which uses about 600 gallons of 
gasoline for 15000 miles of travel. That SUV generates about $180 of tax revenue on 
gasoline sales. Gasoline powered vehicles are NOT paying their fair share of road 
taxes. Raise the gas tax to provide needed additional revenue to fix the roads!


